
Create, Enhance, Generate

Can you help?
West Lothian Foodbank have asked for our support to help families in the run up to Christmas.
 
We are asking for families to donate items if they can week beginning 4th October and 18th 
October.
 
Please check that all produce is unopened and in date.  Please send any tins or packages.
 
The Foodbank have specifically requested the following items but will be very grateful for any 
donations you are able to give.
 

Cup a Soup
Instant Potatoes
Sponge Pudding
Oat Cakes / Crackers
Creamed Rice
Plain Noodles
Tinned Potatoes

 
Many thanks 
Stoneyburn Primary School and Nursery


